CNA Board Meeting 10/21/2012

**Meeting Notes** 

Breakins copper creek - extra patrol

Tennis courts - slowed by rain, ground water coming up, run couple of drain lines. May elevate the price a little. LFUCG 1,500 grant.

Service projects - maybe kids paint the street sign posts

Ordering 30 pool chairs, get rid of about 10 per year.

Shade solutions next meeting

Deck drains- getting quote in spring, goal of installing next fall.

Possibly cameras around the pool

Men's restroom door lock repaired

Rain sensors on sprinklers possibly in spring

Fall chili cookoff possibility

Bathrooms have been winterized

Meet with swim team board before end of year and establish new contract for upcoming year.

Alan Hammond, Copperfield secretary